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February 11, 2015


The Honorable Larry Phillips
Chair, King County Council
Room 1200
C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember Phillips:

This letter transmits the report requested in Ordinance 17856 demonstrating to Council the financial capability of Public Health–Seattle and King County (PHSKC) to enter into a leaseback arrangement with Neighborcare Health for space in the Meridian Center for Health.  

PHSKC will use the leased space to implement a new model of care wherein our Maternity Support Services/Infant Case Management (MSS/ICM) and Women, Infants, and Children (WIC) program are integrated with Neighborcare’s primary care services and Valley Cities Counseling behavorial health services.

Public Health services integration with Neighborcare supports the King County Strategic Plan’s goal to build equity and opportunity by supporting low-income women, infants and children to more easily reach the services that they need. 

It is estimated that this report required fifty-three staff hours to produce, costing $3,148. 



If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Eben Sutton, Interim Chief Financial Officer, Public Health–Seattle & King County, at 206-263-8609.

Sincerely,



Dow Constantine
King County Executive
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